RBE Giving Tree

Sponsored by Care Bears Service Club

What is the Giving Tree?
The Giving Tree is a tree of ornaments labeled with items for our local families in
need.

How can our RBE family support the Giving Tree?

Labeled paper ornaments will be hung on the tree. If your family would like to
purchase an item for one of our families, bring back the permission form located at
the bottom of the sheet.

What happens when my child returns the form?

There will be a Service Club member outside the office from 7:20-7:35 on Monday
(Dec. Sth) through Monday (Dec. 12th).

Your child will need to bring in the signed permission form (below), hand it to the
Service Club member, and then they can choose an ornament from the tree. Most
of the items will range from $5.00- $25.00.

What do we do with the purchased gift?
Return the UNWRAPPED item to school WITH THE ORNAMENT
ATTACHED. There will be a box under the tree for your child to place the item.

*Service Club will be meeting on Tuesday, December 13".. We will be wrapping up the gifts for our families
(don'’t forget to bring wrapping paper and/or tape if you can).

YES, my child has my
permission to select an ornament from the Giving Tree. We will
purchase and return the unwrapped gift by Tuesday, December 13,

Parent Signature



